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By attending the orientation and planning session and two live District Board meetings plus a webinar, I was able to engage with others and learn from them.
Bonnie Clesse was kind enough to share her UN PowerPoint slide show. I reduced the number of slides to suit the timelines and personal preferences. 
In Fall 2012 I was invited and made a presentation to the Kitchener-Waterloo Club. I am very grateful to Lt. Governor Joanne Raymond for easing my path for that evening. 
Since we were getting info on Facebook from Zonta International, I Liked or Shared many of those posts. 
I also added more images to the Zonta Mississauga page.
In Spring 2013 I spoke to the Fort Erie/Niagara Falls and St. Catharines Clubs at a joint meeting.
In October 2013, I had the pleasure of visiting the UN Headquarters along with Zontians and members of the League of Women Voters of New York state. The trip was very informative and enjoyable. I bought a few items from the official UN Store. I took a lot of pictures and then included some in my subsequent revision of slides. 
In Spring 2014, I was a speaker at the Spring Workshop held on April 5 at Rochester and then on April 26 at Mississauga. I felt that both were engaging and well-received.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have many to thank for making my term easier – such as Area Director, Lori Robinson; Claire Wallace, President of Zonta Oakville.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
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